

St Joseph's Catholic Primary Schoo

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Bury B. Ed Chedworth Drive, Warndon, Worcester WR4 9PG Telephone 01905 452772

Email: office@st-josephs-pri.worcs.sch.uk - Website: www.stjosephsworcester.cc Archdiocese of



7th June 2023

Dear Parents

'I know the Lord is always with me. I will not be shaken for he is right beside me.' Psalm 16:8

I hope that you all had a good half term. As promised below is the staffing structure for 2023-2024 as well as the dates for the year group evenings where you will meet your child's new teacher and find out all about expectations in that year group. Please note these in your diary.

For your information:

Year 5 Pear will move to Year 6 Oak with Mrs Hackley and Year 5 Oak will move to Year 6 Pear with Mr Kane.

Teaching Staff for September 2023

Early Years Team

Mrs R Mills Reception Oak Class Teacher
Mrs L Gifford Reception Pear Class Teacher
Mrs S Thomas Reception Class Nursery Nurse

Mrs A Barnas-Stanczyk Reception Class Nursery Nurse and PPA cover

Mrs B Lane Teaching Assistant and Speech and Language support

Key Stage One Team

Mrs A Pedley
Mr A Oates
Mrs L Huston / Miss Haines
Miss L Malpass
Year 1 Oak Class Teacher
Year 1 Pear Class Teacher
Year 2 Oak Class Teachers
Year 2 Pear Class Teacher

Mrs J Teague Year 1 Teaching Assistant and Speech and Language support Year 1 Teaching Assistant and Language support in Reception

Mrs S Hayman Year 2 Teaching Assistant
Mrs F Ross Year 2 Teaching Assistant

Lower Key Stage Two Team

Mrs N Boswell
Mr D Thomas
Mrs L Nickless
Mr W Bowring
Year 3 Oak Class Teacher
Year 3 Pear Class Teacher
Year 4 Oak Class Teacher
Year 4 Pear Class Teacher

Ms R Evans Year 3 Teaching Assistant and PPA cover

Miss L Hackett Year 3 Teaching Assistant

Mrs J Jones Year 4 Teaching Assistant and Choir

Mrs J Collingwood Year 4 Teaching Assistant and SEN support

Mrs K Jamroz SEN 1:1 support
Mrs P Tierney Intervention support

















St Joseph's Catholic Primary Schoo

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Bury B. Ed Chedworth Drive, Warndon, Worcester WR4 9PG Telephone 01905 452772

Email: office@st-josephs-pri.worcs.sch.uk - Website: www.stjosephsworcester.cc Archdiocese of



Birminaham

Upper Key Stage 2 Team

Year 5 Oak Class Teacher Miss F Bateman Mrs A Masters Year 5 Pear Class Teacher Year 6 Oak Class Teacher Mrs A Hackley Year 6 Pear Class Teacher Mr A Kane Mrs K Homer Year 5 Teaching Assistant Mrs S Mackenzie Year 5 Teaching Assistant

Mrs W Yeomans Year 6 Teaching Assistant, PPA cover and website

Mrs L Bills Year 6 Teaching Assistant and PPA cover

Mrs J Kuzimska Nurture and Intervention support, PPA cover Mrs T Eaborn Nurture Teacher and Family Support Worker

Year Group Evenings - all to be taking place in the hall

10th July - 3:30 Y3 4:00 Y4 Monday 11th July - 3:30 Y5 4:00 Y6 Tuesday 12th July - 3:30 Y1 4:00 Y2 Wednesday

We welcome back Miss Haines who will be returning part time and teaching in Year 2 alongside Mrs Huston. We congratulate Mrs Atkinson as she will be expecting her second baby in October so will be supporting in Year 3 with transition until she goes on maternity leave.

Lots still to do as we move towards the end of this school year. Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding. I am still enjoying the regular Zoom meetings for parents which continue to be very useful for discussing issues and gaining useful feedback. Do join if you can. The next one will be on Friday 16th June; the agenda will be sent out as usual with the invitation. Following the last Zoom meeting, I will be inviting parents to a forum discussion around the parking issues. We need to work together to tackle this – there is no magic wand, but something has to be done.

Yours in faith and partnership

Mrs Louise Bury Headteacher













